
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 
PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Please take notice that the Borough of Highlands Zoning  
Board of Adjustment adopted the following entitled 
Resolution on August 2, 2012.  Copies of the Resolution are 
available in the office of the Board Secretary, located at 
171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, NJ between the hours of 8:30 
a.m. – 4:30 p.m Monday through Friday: 
 
 

RESOLUTION  
APPROVING A NON-FAIR AND OPEN CONTRACT FOR  PROFESSIONAL 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
TO BE PROVIDED TO THE ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT  FOR THE 

PERIOD OF JULY 1, 2012 THROUGH DECEMBER 31, 2012 
 

The Zoning Board awarded a Non-Fair and Open Contract for Professional Engineering 
Services to the firm of T & M Associates.  This contract was awarded to provide 
professional engineering services to the Zoning Board for the period of July 1, 2012 
through December 31, 2012 for an amount not to exceed $2,100.00. 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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